
Jamieson PAC Meeting
November 9th, 2022

Executive Minutes
In Attendance

Olivia Lau Natasha Miladinovic Lena Ling 
Michelle Leung Jonathan Au Grace Hoffert
Terence Chow Wendy Man Katie Nofziger

Call to Order
Olivia Lau called the meeting to order at 6:32 pm

Principal!s Report: Natasha Miladinovic 
• We received close to $50,000 the Ministry for The Family and Student Affordability 

Fund. The plan is to divide the fund into 2 groups, targeted and universal.  An e-
mail will be sent out to families in order to see where the needs are.  The money 
has to be spent in this school year.

• Targeted fund will give help with new comers with potentially Christmas baskets or 
gift cards towards food

• Universal fund will go towards programs that pay for every student in the school.  
Some potential programs include hip hop dancing, food and nutrition, indigenous 
focused presentations, and field trips.  

• Mural:  Instead of VSB installing the mural, looking into having the mural company 
install the mural.  The price of mural is $15,000.  The cost is just over $18,000 plus 
tax.  We will have to see if the installation process will be approved by the board. 

Treasurer’s Report: Terence Chow
• Since our last meeting in September, we have initiated the Hot Lunch Program and 

organized the apple fundraising activities in Oct. We received a stable regular 
income from the hot lunch program.

• The apple fundraising is successful, and we received a total of 104 orders, we 
made a profit of $940.

• So far, we didn’t have much increase in operating expenses despite rising living 
standards. Most of the expenses are like those that occurred last year.

• The gaming account balance increases to $15,486 after receiving the government 
grant in late September. The general account balance decreases to $51,050.38.

• We expect to have a lot of increase in expenses due to the upcoming extra-
curricular activities. We wrote a big cheque to Jamieson in which the funds will be 
used for classroom support, technology, library support and garden city activities. 
All these funds we have already set aside in our proposed budget in last meeting.

New Business:



• Teacher’s holiday lunch
• Looking at November 25th or other Tuesday or Thursday as a potential
• PAC will send potential restaurant or culinary choices for the school to pick
• Jamieson will collect everyone’s order

• Talent Show update
• Talent show will occur on April 13th.  
• Aim to have 20 kids perform over 2 hour time span
• Aim to have info out by January and have kids send in videos for audition
• Need money for microphones, sound systems, and maybe instrument rentals
• Potential revenue from ticket sales and maybe concessions stand at the back

• Lunch Concession:
• Potential items for sale: veggie chips, welch’s candy, dry goods, frozen yogurt
• Try selling concessions on Friday

• Illegal Parking around school:
• Jamieson has contacted safe travel which include VPD
• Problems worsen around 8:45 am
• Legally not allowed to put pylon on the street, send email to 

SchoolActiveTravel@vancouver.ca to let city know
• Looking into hip hop classes from Boogaloo Academy.  They are hoping to provide 

classes for 5 days.  They are willing to price match.

Adjournment
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